
COLLIER COUNTY PRESIDENTS COUNCIL 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

Greater Naples Chamber of Commerce 
January 8, 2016 

 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Carlton Lakes Master   Charlie Hirschfeld 
Commodore Club II    Doris McKee 
Copper Cove Preserve   Ron Bloomquist 
Gulf Shore Association of Condominiums Jim Goetz 
Island Walk HOA    Jeanie Bicanich 
Kings Lake HOA    Chuck Nuechterlein 
Lely Island Estates    Kenneth Drum 
Lely Villas 1     Anna Taylor 
Pelican Bay POA    Dave Trecker 
Riviera Golf Estates    George Danz 
Village Walk of Naples Jeff Cocklin, Paul Feuer, Kathleen Adams, Paul 

Adelheim 
Waterways of Naples Shirley Cothran 
 

ALSO PRESENT 
 None 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order by Paul Feuer at 9:01 a.m.  Paul Feuer led the pledge 
of allegiance to our flag.  Those present made self-introductions. 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
Mr. Marvin Eastman – Speaking about Collier County Fire District Consolidation: 

 Discussed a brief history of the fire districts and their work loads. 

 All the stations in Collier County started as volunteer fire departments. 

 There are six fire departments in Collier County that responded to 46,544 
calls in 2014. 

 Open discussions of Collier County Fire Departments and EMS, as well as 
possible consolidations and the benefits of consolidation. 

 Proposals of consolidations recommend reduction in staff by attrition and 
not lay off. 

 Sole purpose is to save tax dollars. 
 
2nd Guest Speaker - Ann Bares- Speaking on behalf of volunteers for United Way 

 Connect groups or individuals to organizations that need volunteers 

 Benefits of volunteering for individuals 
 

 
 



 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Paul Feuer asked for a motion to approval the minutes from the November 13, 2015. A 
motion was made by Dave Trecker to accept the minutes and seconded by Jim Goetz 
to approve. The minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Chuck Nuechterlein stated that there is $3,289.58 in checking with no outstanding bills. 
He read of the Associations that have already renewed their annual dues.  
 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Dave Trecker presented the Legislative Report as well as a discussion about the 
candidate forums in local and state elections.   Information was emailed to all CCPC 
Members on 1/6/16 and Dave would like all questions and concerns back to him by 
January 11, 2016. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None discussed 
 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
None Discussed 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
February guest speaker will be Doug Caldwell, a landscaping specialist. There was a 
brief discussion of future speakers. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Paul Feuer called for a motion to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 10:23 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jeff Cocklin 
Administrator 


